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Highland Happenings
Week 33: May 8th-12th, 2023

Come Cook with Us @ Home
Last week was the final Family Cooking Challenge. Seeing your photos
come in have been the highlight of my week. I hope that you were
inspired to try some new foods and to find ways to bring your children
into the kitchen to help with preparing food.
I am so appreciative of this partnership with the Peterborough Public
Heath Unit and how they have supported our community.
Below are some more photos that have come in over the week.

Message from the Principal
Hello everyone:
Just as a reminder, our field is VERY wet! We are having many students coming in from recess with
wet socks/ pants/ shoes. It would be very helpful to pack some extra clothes for your child(ren), it
isn't much fun to sit around in wet clothes all day.
Here's hoping for warmer and sunnier weather to dry up our field.

Have a great weekend,

Kerry
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Classes for next year
The list below shows the teachers and classes for next year.



Jumbo Freezies
Mr. Perrin's class is selling Jumbo freezies on Fridays. If you would like to donate a box to the school,
we would gladly accept the donation. We are raising money to help cover the cost of school trips.

Food Support in Peterborough
This link will take you to the Peterborough Food Support with locations and offerings that can help
support your family.

https://www.peterborough.ca/en/city-services/food-support.aspx
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